








 

200 S. Hamilton Rd.  Gahanna, Ohio 43230  
614.342.4010 (Phone)  614.342.4100 (Fax) 

 
April 21, 2020 
 
Environmental Management 
8220 Industrial Pkwy 
Plain City, OH 43064 
 
RE:   Project 670 Morrison Rd Landscape Design 
  
Dear Environmental Management: 
 
The following comments were generated from the review of the submitted plans and documents for the 
referenced project.   
 

Community Development 

1. Informational Comment - No objections to the request as it appears to meet the landscape 
requirements of Chapter 1155. 

 

Building 

2. No comments.  No building permit required for this project. 
 

Parks 

3. The landscape plan looks good to me. Japanese tree of lilac is a good tree choice with the presence of 
overhead wires. The existing blue spruce look healthy right now, but I would advise keeping an eye on 
these trees. Many blue spruce in the area are being removed due to a deadly fungus. Per Julie Prederi 

 

Engineering 

4. No comment at this time. 
 

Soil & Water Conservation District 

5. No Comment Received.  
 

Public Safety 

6. No Comment Received.  
 

Fire District 

7. No Comment Received.  
 
If you have any comments or questions, please contact me at kelly.wicker@gahanna.gov or (614) 342-4025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Wicker 
Administrative Assistant 



 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT STAFF REPORT 

Request Summary 

A Design Review application has been submitted for the property located at 670 Morrison and Tech 

Center Drive.  The request seeks to replace some of the existing vegetation near the intersection with 

new plantings in the landscape beds.  Some of the existing trees around the landscape beds will be 

preserved. 

The zoning code has minimal language for plantings, it does not require or prohibit certain species types 

on private property.  However, the City Forester has worked with the applicant and has reviewed this 

request and there are no unresolved comments.   

Planting List 

 

 

Design Review 

General review criteria for Design Review applications include the following: 

 Are stylistically compatible with other new, renovated, and existing structures in the applicable 

Design Review District in order to maintain design continuity and provide protection of existing 

design environment. 

 Contribute to the improvement and upgrading of the architectural and design character of the 

Design Review District. 

 Contribute to the continuing economic and community vitality of the Design Review District 

 Maintain, protect and enhance the physical surroundings of the Design Review District. 

 

Recommendation 

It is Planning and Development staff’s opinion that the requested application is consistent with the 

zoning code.  Additionally, the City Forester, who is the subject matter expert for the City, has reviewed 

the request and has no objections. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Location/Zoning Map 

 

 

Street View 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted By:  

Michael Blackford, AICP 

City Planner/Zoning Administrator 
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